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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:17 PM on 31 Aug 2018 from Mr john skowronski.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Shrubbery Cottage Small House Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5RG 

	Proposal:
	Single storey ancillary building to provide additonal residential accommodation, and future use as art studio 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr john skowronski

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Jasmine Cottage, Street Heading North From Acre Ditch, Burdrop, Banbury OX15 5RN



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Councillor

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would like to support this application which would provide much needed and additional flexible space for Nicola Durrant and her family.
The space would allow self-contained accommodation which would provide space for a parent to move into and live independently.
In the future the space would also provide valuable studio space. As an artist with a growing reputation both locally and nationally, Mrs Durrant is already outgrowing the space where she currently works.
The proposed development would fit sympathetically within the garden of Shrubbery Cottage and would not impact on anyone in the area. 
I sincerely hope the Planning Committee will allow this development to go ahead.
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